
-------- Original message --------
From: Registration <Registration@hiqa.ie>
Date: 10/03/2020 19:19 (GMT+00:00)
To:
Subject: Guidance on the transfer of hospitalised patients from an acute hospital to a residential 
care facility in the context of the global COVID-19 epidemic

Dear Registered Provider,

Please find attached correspondence for your immediate attention sent on behalf 
of Mary Dunnion, Chief Inspector.

Kind regards,

mailto:Registration@hiqa.ie


Registration Team,

Regulatory Support Services

Health Information and Quality Authority
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